
Greetings to our In Motion Dancers & Parents.  This is certainly a message I hoped to never 

deliver.  Given the stay at home order by our governor which is now extended to May 8 & 

the public school system remaining closed for this school year, we are announcing that our 

current dance season is officially over.  It is one of the hardest facts I have ever had to face.  

During this time we must trust and respect the experts—we are not allowed to open for 

classes until Phase 2—with Phase 2 there will be strong restrictions and not until Phase 3 will 

our studio be able to thrive in a new normal closer to the experience we are accustomed to.  

It is beyond disappointing and just as frustrating that we are forced into this position and 

will lose out on our annual recital.  There is unfortunately, absolutely nothing we can do!  

Now that we know our status, I will focus on getting information out to our dance family 

about what this means for costumes and the recital monies you have paid.  Continue to 

watch your email for both general studio announcements as well as class specific details.  

Additionally, I am actively making plans to use our resources during Phase 1 –that we hope 

will be announced to start May 9.  If in fact, North Carolina moves into Phase 1 at that time, 

we will immediately begin to offer private lessons at a greatly reduced rate.  This will allow 

dancers to get moving and begin to feel normal again.  If we are able to move into Phase 2 

after the mandated 2 weeks in Phase 1, we will explore the options of offering a short 

session of spring dance with greatly limited scheduling & enrollment in order to respect the 

number of people allowed to gather and maintain social distancing. There could be more 

possibilities and I will certainly continue to be creative and to communicate with all of you in 

a timely manner.   We anticipate an awesome summer dance experience beginning July 6 

and the 25th anniversary year of dance beginning in August.  Despite what might be so 

disappointing now, we must look forward to utilizing the convenience of on line registration 

& to access our on line dance curriculum –all through our web site –visit the web site today:  

inmotiondancenternc.com As soon as it is safe we will dance together again!  


